
From: Oracio Gonzalez
To: Gabriel Perez
Cc: Nikki Gomez; Wyatt Nelson
Subject: PC CUP hearing
Date: Friday, December 24, 2021 2:39:36 PM

Gabriel,

This email is to confirm that Coachella Valley Growers would like to continue the Conditional Use
Permit hearing until the second meeting in January given a death in the Nelson family.   I will look to
do an in-depth dive of the conditions first week of January with Andrew and the Nelsons.
 
Happy Holidays!
 
 
-- 
Oracio Gonzalez
Principal 
Ollin Strategies
1303 J Street, Suite 350
Sacramento, CA 95814
(916) 870-8538 
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